
 

 

December 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

We hope this letter finds you well.  We wanted to take a moment to update you on the recent activities and 
achievements of our students. 

We are pleased to inform you that our Year 12 and 13 students have just completed a highly successful 
mock exam series during this busy half term.  We are incredibly proud of their hard work and dedication, 
and we believe that these mock exams will serve as an important stepping-stone towards their final 
examinations.  The results of these mock exams will be communicated to both the students and parents in 
January, allowing for a comprehensive understanding of their progress and areas for improvement. 

In addition to the academic achievements, I would also like to extend my congratulations to our 6th form 
students who have showcased their talents in our production of Peter Pan and students who have received 
rewards in our end of term celebration.  They have not only excelled in their roles but have also taken on 
the responsibility of leading, supporting, and inspiring our younger students.  We are truly impressed by 
their commitment and creativity. 

Furthermore, I am delighted to share that our Year 13 Economics trip to Star City was a great success.  
Our students had the opportunity to explore various resources and gain valuable knowledge in the field of 
economics.  Their enthusiasm and engagement throughout the trip were commendable, and it is clear that 
they have developed a thirst for further exploration in this subject. 

Lastly, I would like to express our gratitude to all the parents who generously supported the Father Hudson 
charity donations.  Through your contributions, we were able to make a significant impact on our local 
community by providing much-needed food donations.  Your support has truly made a difference, and we 
are grateful for your continued involvement in our school's charitable initiatives. 

As always, we greatly appreciate your ongoing support and involvement in your child's education.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.  We look forward to sharing the 
mock exam results with you in January and continuing to work together towards our students' success. 

Key Dates: 

Year 13 UCAS deadline 30th January 

Parents Evening 1st February  

 

Warmest Regards 

 
 
 


